
From: Martin, Ed
To: calderman@cimarex.com
Cc: Strang, Dana V.; Naranjo, Mark M.; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Salazar, Rubel D.
Subject: FW: Spiketail SWD #1
Date: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 8:54:47 AM

Ms. Alderman, in your email of 6/15/2015 you stated that Talon was to begin cleanup on 6/18/2015.
 
Have they started?  If not, what is the new schedule?
 
Ed Martin
New Mexico State Land Office
Oil & Gas Manager
Oil, Gas, and Minerals Division
Phone:  505-827-5746
Fax:  505-827-4739
 

From: Naranjo, Mark 
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2015 1:11 PM
To: Martin, Ed
Cc: Strang, Dana V.
Subject: RE: Spiketail SWD #1
 
Did and inspection today.  The photos can be found here P:\Common\Mark Naranjo\Cimarex spill. 
 Not much work has been done on the soil reclamation.
 

From: Martin, Ed 
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2015 1:08 PM
To: calderman@cimarex.com
Cc: Strang, Dana V.; Naranjo, Mark; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Salazar, Rubel
Subject: Spiketail SWD #1
 
On September 23, 2014, you emailed a copy of a C-141 to Mark Naranjo regarding the above
 location.  In that email, you stated that Cimarex had contracted with Talon LPE to complete clean-up
 activities of a spill which resulted from a fire at the location.  A copy of this C-141 and the associated
 email are attached.
 
To date, we have no knowledge of any further work being done here.
 
The New Mexico State Land Office is concerned that remediation has not taken place on this lease,
 E10163-0002, in nine months.
 
Please advise when clean-up activities will begin and when they will be completed.
 
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Copy:  lease file
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Ed Martin
New Mexico State Land Office
Oil & Gas Manager
Oil, Gas, and Minerals Division
Phone:  505-827-5746
Fax:  505-827-4739
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